
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN (it should concern us all!) 
  
I am writing in regard to the proposed permit  for two wind farms......   ... Mortlake East which 
consists of 48 wind turbines and Mortlake South which consists of 51 turbines. 
  
I have read a letter [...] stating that a proliferation of wind towers adjacent to a property has the 
same effect as high voltage power lines,rubbish tips, piggeries,hatcheries and sewerage treatment 
plants,in that if buyers are given a choice, ,they choose not to be near any of these impediments. 
  
More importantly my sister who lives in the area has learnt a lot about the wind turbines and to her 
and my great concern the thought of future illness to the local people appears not to be heard or 
taken seriously  by the the government of Victoria.  IT WILL (the government)  HEAR ABOUT IT 
WHEN IT HAS BEEN PROVED (AND IT WILL BE) IN YEARS TO COME.  Ofcourse it  will be too late, 
the turbines will be turning, the money will have been spent.   The Ministers will be gone.......... 
PEOPLE WILL BE SICK AND I HAVE NO DOUBT SOME DEAD. 
  
Senator Steve Fielding has had the forethought and strength to have this talked about and hopefully 
with the help of concerned residents of future turbines and existing turbines have these permits 
quashed. 
  
I could go on and on about the negative effects on people that the wind farms will have,  however 
you probably wouldnt read on just like you havnt been LISTENING. 
  
PLEASE WAKE UP AND LISTEN!! 
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